
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

 

Year 5 Trip to Camden Career Conference 

Children from Year 5 were 
invited to take part as a 
‘Careers Champion’ at the 
Children’s Primary Careers 
Conference at The Place, Kings 
Cross.   

 

This was a very exciting opportunity 
for the pupils to meet people from 
different industries, think about 

aspiring professions, and to help the 
school develop our own careers event. 

The children were 
encouraged to try 
new things such as 
performing, 
technical support 
and scientific 
experiments.  
We had a great 
time as you can tell 
from the smiles in 
our pictures.  


